
 
 
 

 

 

Our Ref: JE/KON 

 

July 2025 

 

ALL YEAR 6 PARENTS 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: School Shoes 

 

Please see the rules and regulations below: 

 

In the interests of safety, all students are expected to wear sensible footwear on the school premises.  Black leather, 

low-heeled (no more than 1 inch high), lace-up or slip on shoes with strap and enclosed heels and toes.   

 

We will not accept trainers, trainer style shoes, boots or canvas shoes.  No shoes with visible logos are acceptable.  

NOTE: You must be able to polish shoes. 

 

Examples of acceptable shoes for boys include: 
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http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=black+brogues&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://www.modshoes.co.uk/index.php/oxblood-brown-or-black-brogues-what-colour/&ei=vLksVZHsC4_kaMqJAQ&psig=AFQjCNG2fAGFm5EH6aTNI3-1p9ssLmh7nQ&ust=14290808389588
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clarks.co.uk/c/boys-school-shoes&ei=aLgsVeDHAsm8abejgOAD&psig=AFQjCNGCNMzF6FxP7sBaNl0M1tR54Ck4XQ&ust=14290805521417
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.reedmedical.co.uk/products/children/school-footwear/mohawk-straightreverse-product.html&ei=lrgsVYfkEMLVauWZgfgD&psig=AFQjCNGQL5lE7LTSWu9-GH1Ln0Y_WTqCRw&ust=14290805983842


 

 

Acceptable shoes for girls include: 

 

 

                                                           
                                                            

                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are in any doubt as to whether your child’s shoes are acceptable please retain your receipt and speak to us.  

Please note that it is the Head Teacher who makes the final decision about what is acceptable (not a student or parent).   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs C Sutton 

Headteacher 

 

 


